September 24, 2024

To,

The Corporate Relations Department
BSE Limited

Department of Corporate Services
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,

Dalal Street, Mumbai — 400001

Dear Sir / Madam,

Gillette India Limited
CIN: L2893 1MH1984PLC267130

Regd. Office

P&G Plaza, Cardinal Gracias Road,
Chakala, Andheri (E),

Mumbai - 400099

Tel: (91-22) 6958 6000

Fax: (91-22) 6958 7337

Website: in.pg.com

To,

The Listing Department

National Stock Exchange of India Limited
Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, G Block,
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East),
Mumbai — 400051

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements)

Regulations, 2015

This is to inform that today, the Company has received a letter from its distributor, Procter &
Gamble Bangladesh Private Limited, notifying termination of the Distribution Agreement with
the Company, which will be effective December 31, 2024.

As a consequence of this termination, the Company will have an impact of proportionate drop
in net sales under this Agreement. For the financial year 2023-24, the net sales under the said
Distributor Agreement accounted for ~2% of the total net sales of the Company. There is no
material impact on Company’s profits due to this termination.

Kindly take the same on record and oblige.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,

For Gillette India Limited
FLAVIA Digitally signed by

FLAVIA PETER

PETER MACHADO
Date: 2024.09.24

MACHADO 17:10:44 +05730

Flavia Machado
Company Secretary



		2024-09-24T17:10:44+0530
	FLAVIA PETER MACHADO




